
 

 

October 12, 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are VERY excited to announce that this year Meden School will be putting 

on a production of ‘Matilda Jr.’ This will be the first school show for many years 

and we hope that it will provide some fantastic opportunities for our students, 

helping them to make fabulous life long memories. 

There will be there 3 performances on the following dates 

Tuesday 16th July 2024 Matinee performance for Year 6 students 

Tuesday 16th July 2024 Evening performance  

Wednesday 17th July 2024 Evening performance  

Rehearsals for the performance will take place weekly on Mondays and 

Tuesdays (alternative weeks) and Thursdays from 3:25-4:30 pm. 

We will be holding taster sessions for the show on Monday 16th and Tuesday 

the 17th of October with final auditions on Thursday the 19th of October. The 

school show is open to years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12. 

If your child would like to be involved in this exciting opportunity then all they 

need do is come along on Monday the 16th at 3:25pm in the Hall. 

If you need any further questions please don’t hesitate to email me @                                   

Kpromosso-migliore@medenschool.co.uk 

Kind regards 

K Promosso 

Mrs Promosso 

Head of Drama 
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